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Our Academy Update 

@wlwinchburgh_ac

wlwinchburgh-ac@westlothian.org.uk

‘Our Academy’ Website – COMING SOON
(under construction)

Winchburgh Primary School Parent Council

Tuesday 29th March – 6pm

‘Our Academy’ Head Teacher, Mr. Mitchell is very much

looking forward to attending Winchburgh PS Parent

Council meeting on Tuesday 29th March at 6pm.  He will be delighted to provide a brief 

update about Winchburgh Academy and what the exciting next steps are.  Mr. Mitchell will 

also be on hand to engage in any discussions and answer any questions.  Ms. Brydon, our 

new Area Business Support Manager will also be on the call to introduce herself and provide 

an update on our logo/badge and uniform planning.

‘Our Academy’ Q & A

In addition to joining the Parent Council meeting, Mr. Mitchell is beginning to offer weekly Q 

& A drop ins for all future Winchburgh Academy community parents & pupils (and anyone 

interested in hearing a bit more) starting this Wednesday, 30th March on Microsoft Teams 

between 6.30pm and 7.30pm.  The meeting link will be emailed to parents/families next 

week via their current Primary School so all you need to do is click the link and join us.  The 

plan would be to break for the holidays before offering this each week in the lead up to 

Summer.

CONTACT US:

Thanks to everyone already following us on our new official Winchburgh Academy Twitter 

account (launched earlier this week).  This is always a great way to share news and 

information about ‘Our Academy’.  All you need to do is sign up/log in and follow us.  We 

also have a new school enquiries email address (below)- to contact us on.  We will always 

respond as quickly as possible but please remember – we only have a HT in post at the 

moment and all other Winchburgh Academy team members (admin/office included) will be 

joining us in due course to make sure we are fully prepared in every way for August.


